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Comments: Good afternoon,

I am writing to you in support of continuously finding non-
animal tests.  After reading information from the New 
England Anti-Vivisection Society, it appears that much 
work is still needed to be done as similar European 
organizations have successfully discovered several testing 
alternatives.

It is imperative that changes are made in our country's 
labs.  When there is no need for an animal, they should 
never be used.  Animals can not be viewed as expendable 
tools.  They represent lives lost when none should be 
lossed at all.



Thank you for your hard work.  I look forward to learn 
about the improvements you are making.

Sincerely,

Debra Gibson
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